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News from the classroom

House Performing Arts Competition 2020
Girls from across the school pulled out all the stops to 
ensure that our annual ‘HPA’ Competition could take place 
this week – albeit online and socially distanced. We’d like to 
congratulate everyone who took part.

Maths: Puzzle of  the Week
Girls and staff are registering for this weekly international 
puzzle competition, promoted by the Maths department. 
We would be grateful if  you could encourage your daughter 
to join in, if  she hasn’t done so already: just click on the link.

Every Dog Has Its Day: Welcome to ‘Queenswoof ’!
Inspired by the antics of  Olive and Mabel, a pair of  
labradors taking YouTube by storm, we would like to 
introduce you to some of  Queenswood’s very own resident 
canine celebrities!

    @QueenswoodSch         @QueenswoodSch	  queenswoodschool

Year 10 Geographers assess the severity 
of  threat to coral reefs

By the Light of  the Moon...A Spooky 
Supper for the Boarders

On Your Marks, Get Set, Bake!

Year 10 Duke of  Edinburgh Bronze 
Award Expedition: Photo Gallery

Year 7 enjoy a Mathematical Treasure 
Hunt in the woods

Polyrhythm, call and response and 
syncopation: Year 9 African drumming

Welcome to the latest digest of  news, events and blog posts from the website 
of  Queenswood School. Click on the pink hyperlinks to read more.

New Lunch and Supper Menus Announced
We are very proud to be one of  a very limited 
number of  schools in the UK currently able 
to offer a full service of  hot meals for all 
pupils, with all dietary requirements catered 
for. Lunches are served to all girls and staff in 
three locations on a carousel, and breakfast 
and supper is available for boarders every 
day in the Dining Hall. Our provision is 
about to become even better, as we introduce 
a wider choice of  Italian-inspired meals in 
the Pavilion cafe.

Wishing you all a very 
enjoyable, safe and 
healthy half term holiday!

Inter-House Football Competition
Congratulations to the winners of  this week’s Inter-House 
Football Competition: Hartley (Years 7 and 9), Waller (Year 
8) and Clapham North (Year 10).

Screenwatch: OQs on TV This Month
October is turning out to be a bumper month for OQs on 
screen. Click on the link above to find out about a range of  
exciting TV projects featuring former pupils.

Scholars’ Chapel: Black History Month
As part of  our ongoing series 
of  events to mark Black 
History Month, this week 
the second group of  Senior 
Prefects gave presentations in 
Chapel about leading figures 
in civil rights movements past 
and present, including Maya 
Angelou, Claudette Colvin 
and Viola Davis.

Next week I am reading...

With the half-term break upon us, 
we have swapped our weekly feature 
‘This Week I Am Reading...’ for a 
compilation of recommended reads 
for each year group, courtesy of our 
Librarian, Mrs Truran. There’s even 
a recommendation for parents, so the 
whole family can join in.
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